

October 6, 2017

Matt Rodriguez City of San Pablo 13831 San Pablo Ave. Bld. 3 San Pablo CA 94806

RE: Proposition 1 Grant Award

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:

At a public meeting held on September 28, 2017, the Coastal Conservancy Board awarded \$1,300,000 to the City of San Pablo for the Wildcat Creek Restoration and Greenway Trail Project.

Ms. Avra Heller is the assigned Coastal Conservancy project manager for this grant. Please feel free to contact her at avra.heller@scc.ca.gov or by phone at 510.286.1212. We look forward to working with you on this project.

Congratulations!

Sam Schuchat Executive Officer